
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 24
th

 February all Waterton Schools 
will be having a non uniform day. 

 

An optional donation of £1 would be greatly 
appreciated to support those in 

EMERGENCY  

A PPE AL  

All donations made will go towards UNICEF, a charity 
committed to delivering humanitarian and developmental aid 

to children worldwide. 
 

Please consider donating during this time. 
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